Weekly Update
Administration
· Course Opening – We are pleased to announce we will be opening this Friday March 19th for the 2021 golf season.
· Tee Time Booking - The tee sheet will open up at 12pm tomorrow, Wednesday March 17th.  At that time you will be able to book up to 10 days in advance. Please do not phone to try and get a tee time before noon tomorrow as the tee sheet is locked down, and no one can access it until tomorrow at noon. Tee times will start at 12pm Friday to give maintenance some time to set up and will go to 10am Saturday onward, with times going earlier as the weather allows.  Please be mindful and considerate of others and only book what you need, for example do not book a foursome if only 2 people are going to play.
· COVID Rules – We will provide some Covid reminders Thursday, before opening day.  Covid is still around, so we must be aware and follow some basic rules.
Pro Shop
· Driving Range Opening – Will continue to stay open from 9:30am to 6pm every day until further notice.
· Golf Ball Promotion – Buy 3 Dozen, Get One Free – Taylormade, Callaway, and Titleist are now offering buy 3, get 1 free deals with free personalization.  Phone or email Bill in the pro shop with your order today.  Runs thru April 30th.
· Cobra Golf – Saturday March 20th – 11am- 4pm – Phone the pro shop for appointment. Openings available after 2pm
Clubhouse
· Kitchen Clubhouse Opening – The clubhouse is currently open 11:30 to 5pm daily with a limited menu.  Starting Friday March 19th the clubhouse will go into spring hours, 9:30am-8pm Friday and Saturday, 10am-7:30pm Sunday-Thursday.  We will have 98% of our new menu available so come and check out Chef Sheryl’s new flavorful creations mixed in with some favorites from last year.
Grounds
· Us hard core golfers must thank Matt and our grounds staff for not only letting us play later than any other course last Fall, but for also getting out earlier this Spring than any area courses.  Job well done.
· Cart Path Only – With this early start we will be cart path only for the first week or two.  The combination of wet spots, frozen spots, and frost still coming out of the ground forces us to have cart path only.  We will provide blue flags for those who have trouble walking.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Rakes and Flag Sticks – We will provide rakes at all the bunkers to start the year for members and guests to use if you feel comfortable.  As well, the flags will have the hands free lift but you may also take the flag out if you feel comfortable.  As with all touch points, please sanitize your hands every time you touch a common point.
· Washrooms – The washrooms will be closed until we can get the water system up and running.  Thanks for your understanding and it is not something we do on purpose.
